**HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON** 

29th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## Christmas Fair – Friday, 15th December 2023

We are excited to announce that our Christmas Fair this year will be on **Friday, 15th December**. The fair will be held during the school day for Walmsley children from 1:30pm to 3:20pm and from 3:45pm to 4:30pm for parents and carers.

Below is a list of stalls we are hoping to organise:-

- Face Painting, Hair and Glitter Tattoos
- Tuck Shop
- ♣ Santa's Grotto
- Cake Shop
- Decorating Christmas Biscuits
- Christmas Art & Crafts
- ♣ Games Room Cards Higher/Lower, Santa Spin, Pin the Nose on Rudolph, Splat the Rat, Marble Drop, Olaf Snowman Game, 100 Square, 20 Christmas Bottles
- ♣ Children's Bric-a-Brac/Book Stall We are only having a children's stall. Please send any suitable donations into school w/c 11th December.

In addition to the above, we would like to offer some Christmas pop up stalls from 3:45pm to 4:30pm. If anyone would like to have a stall for a small voluntary donation, please contact the School Office.

To help make our 2023 Christmas Fair a huge success, we really need the help of our parents. Please email the school office if you can offer any help from the list below:

- Face Painting
- Hair Plaiting
- Helping on a Stall
- Helping with the Games

Many thanks.

Mrs R Cahill Assistant Headteacher





















